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Urgent: Only 6 Days Left to Submit Your
Objections!

NO to Hammonds Farm

Deadline: Wednesday, June 19th, 4 PM



Time is running out! You have only 6 days left to make your voice heard. Don’t wait until the last minute
—visit our website now and use our simple submission form to register your objections.

Submit your objection here

We’ve Achieved 2,700 Online Objections!

Thanks to your incredible support, word about the proposals is spreading. Banners in local villages, our
active social media presence, coverage on BBC Essex on May 30th, and a feature on ITV Anglia News
(East) on June 9th (watch below) have all helped amplify our message. 

Every Objection Matters!

We deeply appreciate every single person who has joined our campaign and shared it with friends and
family. The number of objections so far is impressive, but we need to push even harder. With less than
a week to go, we must rally together to reach our goal.

Your Voice is Crucial

We care about our local community and we know you do too. Your feedback is invaluable. If you
receive our newsletters but haven't yet objected, now is the time. Your input can shape the final
decisions.

Submit your objection here

Spread the Word!

Share this message with everyone you know. They don’t need to live in the area to make a difference.
Every objection counts and shows the strength of our community’s stance.

Numbers Matter

Regardless of Chelmsford City Council’s stance on the number of objections, whether 10,000 is a
trigger or not, reaching that number will demonstrate the overwhelming community opposition to this
project.

Thank You once again for Your Support!

Thank you for your dedication and support. Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram, and
keep liking, commenting, and sharing with your network. Together, we can make a difference.
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